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Ann Cole 

From: Mary Bane 

Sent: Sunday, January 25,2009 9:14 PM 
To: Marshall Willis 

Cc: Tim Devlin; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks; Bart Fletcher; Jennifer Brubaker; Betty Ashby; Caroline Klancke; 
William C. Garner; Roberta Bass; Lorena Holley; Larry Harris; Bill McNulty; Ann Cole; Mary Bane 

Subject: Re: Request of Oral Modification to Item 10, January 26,2009 Agenda, Docket No. 090005-WS - 
2009 Price Index 

- 

Approved. 

Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld 

From: Marshall Willis 
To: Mary Bane 
Cc: Tim Devlin; Cheryl Buleaa-Banks; Bart Fletcher; Jennifer Brubaker; Betty Ashby; Caroline Klancke 
Sent: Sun Jan 25 15:22:44 2009 
Subject: Request of Oral Modification to Item 10, January 26, 2009 Agenda, Docket No. 090005-WS - 2009 Price 
Ind& 

Staff respectfully requests approval to make an oral modification to its recommendation for Item 10 scheduled 
for Monday’s agenda. Item 10 relates to staffs recommended 2009 Price Index of 2.55%. On Page 6,  in the 
recommendation paragraph for Issue 2, staff requests to make the following type and strike change to correct a 
typographical error: 

“Recommendation: The 2009 2988 Price Index for water and wastewater utilities should be 2.55 percent.” 

This correction does not effect the recommendation in any other respect. 

Marshall Willis 
Assistant Director 
Division of Eeooomic Regulation 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6914 
marshaU.wilIis@psc.state.fl.us 
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